
 

Environmental Alternatives, Inc. P.O. Box 326, Cañon City, CO 81212 Phone: 719-275-8951                                                          
Email: angela@envalternatives.com 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

August 26, 2022 

Tim Cazier 
CO DRMS 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 

RE:  Dawson Gold Project P-2013-002 
 Response to Surety Reduction Request Review dated August 8, 2022.  
 
Dear Mr. Cazier, 

Zephyr provides the following information in response to the Division’s review. 

(c) An excavator was used to pull eluvium upslope to the roads and trenches, then contoured to 
the natural slope of the topography. Note that there is no soil in the area of the reclamation 
only eluvium. The reclaimed areas were then seeded with a natural grass mix and straw 
added as a stabilizer.  

(d) Requested photos provided herein.  

 

Figure 1:  Sentinel trenches reclaimed and revegetated 

 



     

 

     
 

    

                                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Figure 3: Windy Point Trench 1 reclaimed and revegetated north side 

Figure 2:  Windy Point road reclaimed and revegetated south side 



     

 

     
 

 

Figure 4: Wendy Point Trench 2 reclaimed and revegetated north side 

Please feel free to contact me directly with any questions. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Angela M. Bellantoni Ph.D.  

Cc:  L. Komperdo, W. Felderhof and D. Felderhof 


